
Felch Twp Special Meeting Budget Workshop March 15th, 2022 

 

A special meeting of the Felch Township Board was called to order by Supervisor Mattson at 6 p.m. 

All in attendance stood and recited the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

Roll call was conducted and all members, G. Willie, M. Steinbrecher, D. Dixon, R. Mattson and D. Oman 

were all present.  No one was absent. 

The budget for fiscal year 2021- 2022 was reviewed and amendments to balance the budget proposed.  

G. Wille made a motion to amend the 2021-2022 budget as written, D. Dixon supported the motion.  

Roll call vote; Wille – Yes, Dixon – Yes, Steinbrecher – Yes, Oman – Yes, Mattson – Yes.  No one was 

opposed.  Yes = 5.  No = 0.  Abstained = 0.  The budget is amended and will be posted. 

A proposed budget for fiscal year 2022 – 2023 was drafted and the proposed budget approved on a 

motion from D. Dixon supported by G. Wille.  All voted in favor. No one was opposed. 

D. Oman made a motion to adjourn, M. Steinbrecher supported.  All voted in favor, no one was opposed 

the meeting was adjourned by Supervisor Mattson at 7:25 p.m.  

 

Darrell Oman 
Felch Township Clerk. 
 


